4510 Harrisburg Road

Jonesboro, AR 72404

This property is 3.77 more or less based on the survery we have submitted. We are going to have a
survey done at the time of the house being moved in. This way we will know exactly how much land we
will need to survey off for the exact size of home we get. There is no question as to how much we can
have. Once the permission has been granted then we will proceed with the survey to deed the property
into our names for the trailer to set on. We choose not to be out a lot of money until we knew we would
get permission to have a place to put the house.



To Whom This May Concern:

| am requesting this permission from the city for a chance to put a manufactor
home on this property. | have been given this land from the family. My
grandparents have been here at this residence all my life. | grew up here. Since
my grandfather passed away in 1997 my husband and | have been tacking care
of the property. My mother and my aunt have since moved in to the house that
is already located there, and the land that was used for gardening and farming
years ago has been maintained by us. The family has been kind enough to give
the land to us. This land has high line wires that run tru the property and there
is only a limited amount of space to put a structure on. We have been working
with the engineers and the city to get a structure on the land. We are asking for
permission from you all to allow us to put this new home there to be used as
our primary residence. | want to eventually have all of the property when the
rest of the family decideds to part, but for now we are taking what is being give
to us at this time. | want to remain on the property as a part of my childhood,
and for sentimental value as well. My grandfather had the property surveyed in
1996 and I have attached this to the application. My husband has done a rough
drawing of the area we are going to place the home. We are getting a new one
that is at least a double wide, possible bigger. We have not purchase the home
yet in waiting for this approval. Once the process has been approved to have a
place to put the house, then we will purchase it. We hope to be done with the
drive way, and the city sewer by the end of September of this year. Then we will
have the house put there and be living in it by the end of October or the first of
November of this year. If you need anything else from us please contact me.

Sincerely

Garrett and Stacey Bond



